
 

17 August 2017 

Deputy President Gostencnik  

Fair Work Commission  

11 Exhibition Street 

Melbourne VIC 3000 

 

By email: chambers.gostencnik.dp@fwc.gov.au  

 

Dear Deputy President,  

Re.  AM2014/252 Air Pilots Award & AM2014/253 Aircraft Cabin Crew Award 2010  

We refer to the above matters and proceedings listed before the Fair Work Commission later 

today.  

The Australian Industry Group is regrettably unable to attend the aforementioned conference. We 

intend to review the transcript of the proceedings once published; and we may subsequently seek 

an opportunity to be heard in relation to any matters that are the subject of agreement between 

other interested parties.  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Ruchi Bhatt 

Senior Adviser – Workplace Relations Policy  


